
Mr. B. McDonald Doster 
1414 Boulevard Lorraine S. W. 
Atlanta, · Georgia 30311 

My dear Mr. Doster: 

September 15, 1967 

Thank you very much for your letter of September 14th 
and the information contained therein. 

The police patrol in the damsville neighborhood ha 
rec ntly been strengthened. 

I hav forwarded your letter on to Supt. Clinton Chafin 
of the Detective Divt ion and Capti o. w. Jordan of the Crim 
Pr vention Bureau with instruction to make a complete investigation 
and report of this incid nt, and to give the m tter their personal 
attention and be t ff orts. 

HTJ: 
c. c. 
Supt. Clinton Chafin & 
Capt. o. W. Jor 
Mayor Iv All n, Jr. ~ 




